
CHAIRMAN OF THE JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20318-9999

INFO MEMO

FOR: SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

FROM: General Richard B. Myers,

SUBJECT: Doctrine on Detainees (SF 991)

Answer. Yes, the Joint Staff is incorporating detainee lessons learned
into doctrine and training. (TAB)

Analysis. The Joint Staff, working closely with the Army, recently
updated Joint Publication 3-63 "Joint Doctrine for Detainee
Operations" to reflect doctrinal lessons learned. It also updated
associated tactics, techniques and procedures, documenting these
revisions in "Joint Detainee Operations in the Global War on Terror."
Finally, the Joint Staff is committed to departmental efforts like the
Detainee Senior Leadership Oversight Council. Initiatives like this will
ensure additional detainee lessons learned are quickly identified, and
doctrine and training revised accordingly.

COORDINATION: NONE.

Attachment:
As Stated

Prepared By: General Richard B. Myers, CJCS
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